
Council Meeting, 23 July 2015 

 

Notice of Motion – Review of Council’s Policy Framework 

 

The Council sets the Policy Framework which includes the major plans and 

strategies of the Council.  It is noted that the current Policy Framework, as set out in 

Article 4 of the Constitution, has not be reviewed for some time and a number of the 

plans and strategies contained in the Framework are out of date or no longer 

required, plus a number of other major plans/strategies are not included in the Policy 

Framework. 

 

Therefore the Council resolves: 

 

(i) That the Executive Director of Operations and Finance undertakes a 

review of the Council’s Policy Framework and presents his findings to the 

Council meeting in September 2015.  The review to include 

recommendations for additional plans/strategies and removal of any 

plans/strategies which are no longer required, together with timescales 

against each policy for Council’s approval;  and 

 

(ii) That the Executive Director of Operations and Finance be requested to 

give priority to reviewing the Housing Strategy to enable it to be presented 

to the Council meeting in October 2015. 

 

 

Proposed by Councillor Bent 
Seconded by Councillor Ellery 


